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January 5, 2023 

 

To:  Mayor and Members of City Council       202202307 

From: Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

Subject: Ordinance – Cincinnati Recreation Commission (CRC): Green 

Umbrella Donation 

Attached is an Ordinance captioned: 

 

AUTHORIZING the City Manager to accept a donation in the amount 

of $302.20 from Green Umbrella for the purpose of reimbursing travel 

expenses for the Cincinnati Recreation Commission Director to attend 

the Civic Commons Studio #6 Conference in Minneapolis, Minnesota; 

AUTHORIZING the Director of Finance to deposit the donated funds 

into General Fund 050 revenue account no. 050x8571.  

 

Approval of this Ordinance would authorize the City Manager to accept a donation in 

the amount of up to $302.20 from Green Umbrella for the purpose of reimbursing 

travel expenses for the Cincinnati Recreation Commission (CRC) Director to attend 

the Civic Commons Studio #6 Conference in Minneapolis, Minnesota. This Ordinance 

further authorizes the Finance Director to deposit the donated funds into General 

Fund 050 revenue account no. 050x8571. 

 

Green Umbrella is a regional sustainability alliance dedicated to facilitating 

collaboration to meet environmental, social, and economic needs, and this is a mission 

that aligns with the mandates of the City and the CRC. Green Umbrella offered a 

donation to reimburse the cost of air travel for the CRC Director to attend the Civic 

Commons Studio #6 Conference in Minneapolis, Minnesota, which promoted civic 

engagement, socioeconomic mixing, value creation, and environmental 

sustainability. 

 

There are no new FTEs or matching funds associated with the donation. 

 

Acceptance of this donation is in accordance with the “Collaborate” goal to “[w]ork in 

synergy with the Cincinnati community” and the strategy to “[u]nite our 

communities,” as described on pages 207-212 of Plan Cincinnati (2012). 
 

The Administration recommends passage of this Ordinance. 

 

cc: Andrew M. Dudas, Budget Director 

Karen Alder, Finance Director 

 

Attachment 


